
 

         No.15177/OMC/Persnl./2020 
         Date: 18 /12/2020 

 

 

Pursuant to Advt. No. 46 dated 26.02.2020 & subsequent Notice No. 14888 

dated 11.12.2020, the Online Computer Based Test (CBT) which was originally 

scheduled on 08.12.2020, has been rescheduled on 21.12.2020. 

 
Accordingly, candidates have already been communicated through Newspaper 

publication, OMC website (https://omcltd.in), SMS & e-mail. 

 
The candidates who have not obtained their e-Admit cards are once again 

advised to visit the online application portal of OMC website (https://omcltd.in) and log-

in for downloading/ taking printout of e-Admit Card. They may also download the e-

Admit Card from the link provided in the e-mail sent to the candidates. 

 
                     sd/-      

General Manager (P&A) 
 
 

 

NB: Candidates are advised to check the OMC website (https://omcltd.in ) regularly for 

important instructions / notifications relating to the online Computer Based Test.  
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